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We already do a background check with State Police and need to be approved 

before we can purchase. Why are they making it so complicated and want 2 

background checks. 

 This will do nothing to stop the bad guys from getting guns. 

  Same thing with magazine bans. What is the difference of having 2 - 10 round 

magazines or 1 - 20 round. 

Thanks. Please reconsider all this. Keep Oregon wild and free. 

Don't make it part of California.  


